BRIEFING NOTE

Issues raised and discussed during consideration of the 

Parkfield Medical Centre Savings Proposal

The purpose of this briefing note is to highlight the issues discussed during a meeting held on Monday 11th February 2008 to consider Parkfield’s savings proposal.  None of the issues raised would prevent the case from being approved.

1. As this proposal was to support the development of PBC and secondary to primary care shift initiatives, the current level of premises reimbursement would be limited to GMS area currently approved.

2. NHS Regulations will apply in that a due proportion of capital monies will be ‘clawed back’ if the proposed new services cease within 5 years of the start of the scheme.

3. If approved, plans, Clinical Adviser’s view and cost projections will be required.

4. Since this development is being funded from NHS Funds, the Provider of any new services will be expected to provide a discount to the NHS to recognise this contribution.  This may involve a three-way arrangement between the Landlord/Tenant; the Provider and the Commissioners.

February 2008

